
 

 

 

S a n d h i l l s  P u b l i c  S c h o o l  

S c h o o l  C o u n c i l  
1250 Victoria St. S. Kitchener, ON  N2N 3J2     Phone: (519)744-4430   Fax: (519)744-8270 

 
Monday, March 2, 2015. 
 

Re: Chocolate Bar Fundraiser 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Students: 
 

This year we would like to invite you to participate in a Chocolate Bar fundraising 
campaign. This campaign will raise money for our “Schoolyard Greening Initiative.” On 
Wednesday, March 25, 2015, each family will receive one box of Lamontagne Belgian 
Boutique (Certified Nut Free) Chocolate bars. The oldest student in each family will 
receive one box to bring home. 
  Each box is comprised of 30 chocolate bars. Each chocolate bar sells for $3.00 each or 
$90 per case. We do not encourage door-to-door sales and kindly ask that you help your 
child/children in selling the chocolate bars.  Our campaign ends on Wednesday, April 8th, 
2015. All money and any left-over chocolate bars are to be returned to the school by this date. 
All cheques are to be made payable to Sandhills Public School.  

All families that participate in or donate to the fundraiser will be entered to win a 
prize. There will be prizes for the top participating class in both primary and junior 
grades, top primary and junior sellers and lots of fun incentives along the way!  

 
  We know that everyone will make this campaign a great success and thank you in 

advance for all the support and enthusiasm.  If there are any questions please feel free to email 
sandhillschocolate@hotmail.com  

 
If you do not wish to participate in this fundraiser and would prefer to make a donation 

towards the greening initiative, please sign and return the form below with a cheque made 
payable to W.E.F.I.  Please make cheques payble to “Sandhills WEFI”.   A donation can also 
be made by cash and a tax receipt can be issued.  

 
If you would prefer to opt out of the fundraiser altogether, please complete and return the 

form below. 
 

     I understand that NOT RETURNING the form below indicates our interest in participating.  
  
 Sincerely,  
 Sandhills Public School Parent Council, Fundraising Committee and Greening Committee 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
In Lieu of selling Chocolate Bars, our family would like to make a donation to the 
Schoolyard Greening Initiative.   
 
Cash       $_________________ 
Cheque  $_________________   (Please make cheques payable to W.E.F.I.) 
 
Student(s):________________________________________________________________ 
Class:___________ Teacher:___________________ 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  ONLY RETURN THIS FORM IF YOUR CHILD IS NOT PARTICIPATING. 

 Please return this form by Friday March 6th 2015 
 

          Student(s):________________________________________________________________ 
          Class:__________  Teacher:__________________ are choosing NOT to participate.    
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